
　The charming non-fiction book is a 
gentle first introduction to 'growth 
mindsets'. It explores topics such as 
why mistakes are good for our brain, 
resilience, curiosity and overcoming 
fears. The book promotes a caring 
attitude, confidence and self-esteem.

　A little girl living in a tiny forest 
house realizes how sad it is to be all 
alone. She decides it's time to search 
for friends, but wonders what makes 
a good friend. Each day of the week 
she visits a neighboring animal to 
hear what they think makes a good 
friend. 

A Lovely Journey

　When a hungry alligator moves to 
their town, the residents want him out 
...until they get to know him (and learn
what he's actually hungry for!). A 
timely tale about empathy, acceptance 
and a community's response to injustice.

AAAlligator!

　Ours is a blue planet. The oceans 
cover more than two-thirds of its 
surface and constantly calls to us to 
play, explore, and dream. Our 
fascination with the sea is as endless 
as our means of enjoying it.
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　If you listen, nature speaks. Explore
nature through evocative riddles and 
bold imagery that take the reader from 
day to night and back again in this 
perfect read aloud.

A New Green Day

　Meet the Flying Doctors: Princess 
Pearl, Sir Gadabout and, of course, 
their trusty 'air ambulance', Zog the 
dragon.

Zog and the Flying Doctors
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